Cloverleaf Access and Admissions Policy
Statement:

Cloverleaf Elementary values the International Baccalaureate Primary Years
Programme and its engaging and challenging curriculum, which encourages critical
thinking, intercultural understanding, and respect. We welcome enroliment from any K-5
student in Iredell-Statesville Schools.

Admission Requirements:

Admission to Cloverleaf is based on living in the boundaries of the Cloverleaf district or
being able to provide transportation if you live outside of those boundaries. Students
within those boundaries are automatically granted admission. Students living outside
the school boundaries will be granted admission as school choice students while seats
are available. If there should be more out of district applicants than available seats, a
lottery will be held to determine admission.

Students within the boundaries of the Iredell-Statesville Schools or Mooresville Graded
Schools will pay no tuition to attend Cloverleaf. Students from outside of Iredell County
are welcome to attend provided required payment of a yearly fee, as is the case for all
out of county applicants to schools within the Iredell Statesville School system.

Additional Documentation:

Cloverleaf requires the students to submit their transfer information and other
supportinging documents required by Iredell Statesville Schools (such as proof of
address, student physical/immunization records) at the time of admission. You can find
out more information about our IB program by visiting our school website at
https://cloverleaf.issnc.org/ or by calling Cloverleaf at 704-978-2111.

This policy will be reviewed and revised annually by members of the IB Goal Team and
the school leadership team.
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